Gill Cooper

- Kate Longley

Sent: 13 March 2018 12:53

To: o

Cc:

Subject: RE: The Greenhouse, Gravel Hill, Shirrell Heath SO32 2 JQ - ,Your ref -
12/00186/CARAVN

Good afternoon-

At this stage | am under the belief that the siting and storage of a caravan would also constitute a change of use and
would require a planning application. This land appears from our records to be agricultural and the caravan would
not fall within this use.

If you let me know if you have any information to suggest differently | would be happy to reassess at that stage.
Kind regards,

Kate Longley

Enforcement Officer

Winchester City Council and South Downs National Park
Telephone: 01962 848 475

E mail: KLongley@winchester.gov.uk

Internet; www.winchester.gov.uk

South Downs
National Park Authority

Wnchmmr

From:
Sent: 13 Mairch 2018 12:38

To: Kate Longle
 co I

‘ Subject: The Greenhouse, Gravel Hill, Shirrell Heath SO32 2 JQ - ,Your ref - 12/00186/CARAVN

gmail.com]

Dear Ms Longley

Further to my e mail to you of 5th march, I noted in your letter of 29th January to |||jjijthat you refer to
" alleged that 2 caravans - one mobile home and one touring located on land for residential purposes.....".

I've now met |||l and have been advised that the touring caravan has never been occupied
residentially on site - merely uses off-site for holiday purposes - on site it is merely stored.

In the light of this I would propose to ignore this in the planning application I will be submitting and deal
solely with the residential mobile home - do you agree ?

I am currently researching the history of the site and surrounding land to include full details in the
application.
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Yours faithfully

B o behatf of )
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